Friday 17 July 2020 End Term 6 Newsletter



www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk

Follow us on Twitter: @frome_vale

Value of the term: Forgiveness Learning behaviour: Curiosity

You've made it! The summer holidays are here, and time away from the kitchen table/desk beckon us all. We truly hope you will all manage to find some time to relax and have some fun. Kick off your shoes and walk barefoot in the grass. Whatever you decide to do, Team FVA hope you have an awesome time, whilst staying safe.

We are Creatives

When looking for an easy DIY activity to do with kids, using materials that you have around the house is a great option! Here are 50+ ideas for using milk cartons, cereal boxes and all those empty toilet paper rolls and turning them into fun art projects and imaginary play props. Click HERE

We are Artists

Experimenting with the arts is an entertaining activity and is also extremely beneficial to your child's development. Get those creative juices flowing with games and activities around art, music and dance that will inspire.

Click HERE

We are Scientists

With these simple activities, games, and experiments, it's easy to do science with your kids! Here are over 60 easy activities around animals, nature, the weather, engineering, the senses, and much more. All sorted into how many materials you need. Click Here





We are Home Economists

Layered Rainbow Salad Pots

350q Pasta

200g Green Beans (chopped into short lengths)

1 Can Tuna

4 Tbsp Mayonnaise and Natural Yogurt 200g Cherry Tomatoes (quartered)

1 Orange Pepper (cut into cubes)

1 Can Sweetcorn

Chopped Chives (optional)

Prep: 25 Mins Cook: 12 Mins

EASY

SERVES 4

Method

- Cook the pasta until it is still a little al dente (2 mins less than the pack instructions) and drain well. Cook the green beans in simmering water for 2 mins, then rinse in cold water and drain well. Mix the tuna with the mayonnaise and yogurt. Add the chives, if using. 1)
- Tip the pasta into a large glass bowl or four small ones, or four wide-necked jars (useful for taking on 2) picnics). Spoon the tuna dressing over the top of the pasta. Add a layer of green beans, followed by a layer of cherry tomatoes, then the pepper and sweetcorn. Cover and chill until you're ready to eat.
- 3)

We'd love to see your creations. Email photos to school@fva.cabot.ac.uk or tweet @frome_vale

7 Initially Yours

For schools, businesses, clubs and individuals

Sales & Enquiries: 0117 956 0909

Order your new school uniform online: Click Here!



Thursday 3 September 2020

We are so excited about Term 1 and cannot wait to welcome you all back at Frome Vale Academy on Thursday 3 September. We will be very busy between now and then making sure the school is ready to maintain the safety of your children, you and our staff. It will look a little different, and we will require you to ensure that you follow all our guidelines. Some very useful information about returning to school can I need a be found HERE The information is very helpful for all families with specific support for BAME name families. You can find a useful attendance guide HERE. It is vitally important to us that you know can you

we care about all our families and that we want you to feel supported in ensuring your child(ren) are excited about their return to school in September too.

Reception class through external class door @9.15am

Y1 ramp door @ 9.15am

Y2 ramp door @ 8.45am

Y3 external class door @ 9am

Y4 KS2 double doors @ 9am

Y5 KS2 double doors @ 8.45am

Y6 KS2 double doors @ 8.45am

Departure at end of day

Reception class through main hall door @3.15pm

Y1 through main hall door @3.30pm

Y2 through external class door at 3.30pm

Y3 through school main front door at 3.30pm

Y4 ramp door @ 3.30pm (parents to wait near exit respecting social distancing)

Y5 KS2 double doors @ 3.25pm (turn right when exiting)

Y6 KS2 double doors @ 3.30pm (turn left when exiting)



Goodbye Miss Wallace

Miss Wallace has been with us for the last year teaching our Year 2 class and we are very sorry to have to say goodbye. Miss Wallace is relocating to Reading and they will be very lucky to have her. I am sure Year 2 in particular will join us in wishing her Good Luck!



help?



We recommend you take a look at the resources on these pages before allowing your child to access them. Only you can judge whether the content is

Childnet International have a parent pack to help you keep your child safe online.